
PLAINS TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT 
ORI: PA0402100 

Additional Officers: 

Officer Date 

6704 SGT DAVID ABRAHAM I I 

Summary 

Incident Investigat ion Report 

20130222M5447 (01) 

Activi ty 

ALARM CITATIONS 

02/22/2013 18:26 Page 1 Ofc. 6730-0FF JASON ZIOLKOWSKI 

Origin : Dispatched to Mohegan Sun Casino for a report of patrons 
assaulting each other. 

Details : This Officer and Sgt. Abraham arrived at Mohegan Sun valet and 
met with Mohegan Sun Security . Security led this Officer and Sgt. Abraham 
to the entrance of Bar Louie inside the Casino. Officers were met by 
Manager of Bar Louie Coe and additional Mohegan Sun Security . Coe pointed 
to a couch area where three women were, two were standing and the third was 
sitting crying hysterically. Sgt. Abraham ·initially addressed the three 
women as this Officer spoke with Coe. 

Coe reported to this Officer that he was in the back room of Bar 
Louie's, when he was informed that a couple patrons (three of which were 
speaking at this time with Sgt . Abraham) wanted to see him . Coe reports 
that he then went to speak to the patrons. Coe claims the patrons 
immediately became unruly yelling and cursing at him for no reason. · Coe 
reports that other patrons in the bar were also subjected to this incident 
too. Coe reports that he asked the group to leave the establishment because 
he was unable to get them to calm down. Coe reports that a couple friends 
with the unruly patrons began to leave there group as three females 
remained and continued to argue and be loud . Coe reports that at one point 
someone had spit on him, but when asked to identify the person who had spit 
on him, he was unable to. Coe also claims that a women who was later 
identified as Salavantis slapped him in the face . Coe also claims that the 
three women were also pushing, shoving and slapping each other about the 
face while police where in route. Coe showed this Officer his glasses which 
he reports are now bent due to being slapped by Salavantis . Coe and Mohegan 
Sun Security requested for this officer to have the three women leave the 
premise when the investigation was complete . 

After speaking with Coe, this Officer then approached the three women 
who Coe reported were involved with the incident. This officer observed a 
women crying hysterically and mumbling. This officer asked the women if she 
was alright. The women said "No I ' ve just been slapped and shoved ..... my 
Daughter is a District Attorney and heads are going to roll when she gets 
here " . This officer asked the women if she wanted an ambulance and the 
women responded sharply "No ... I don't" This Officer asked the women for 
identification , which a women by her side produced a Pennsylvania drivers 
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license showing the hysterical women to be Salavantis. This Officer 
attempted numerous times to try and see what happened to Salavantis, but 
she kept moaning and crying . 

Another women who kept calling Salavantis "Mom" and produced the 
Pennsylvania drivers license was identified as Dompkosky. Dompkosky was 
asked what had happened to Salavantis. Dompkosky reports that she , 
Salavantis and a couple other people and family (Whom she would not 
identify) came to Bar Louie to inquire about a birthday party they had 
booked for this Saturday night. Dompkosky reports that Coe came out of the 
back to speak to them and all of sudden became aggravated with her and her 
Mother Salavantis. Dompkosky reports that Coe slapped her Mother Salavantis 
with his right hand to her left chee k. This Officer l ooked for marks , 
scratches, and or bruises and at the time of the investigation but this 
Officer was unable to view anything . Throughout the interviewing process 
Dompkosky would be reporting the incident and would stop and start to 
inform this Officer that her Sister is Stefanie Sal avantis and that she was 
on her way. This Officer would then have to ask Dompkosky to continue with 
the interview . This behavior happened numerous times throughout the field 
interview with Dompkosky. 

Sgt . Abraham then advised this Officer that he spoke to numerous 
employees and even had a witness come up to him and wanted to report the 
incident . Sgt. Abraham interviewed mul tiple people and was advised by all 
of t hem that Salavantis slapped Coe in the face . The witnesses also 
reported that Salavantis , Dompkosky and friends were asked multiple t imes 
to leave due to being loud and obnoxious and that everyone had complied 
with leaving except for Salavantis and Dompkosky and the third women Evers. 
Sgt . Abraham's compiled witnesses statements showed that in addition to 
Salavantis slapping Coe , that Salavantis and Dompkosky were physically 
fighting as well . 

While on Scene this Officer encountered a male who identified himself 
as "Salavantis ' s Son" he apologized to this Officer for any inconvenience 
and reported that his "Mother Salavantis and Sister Dompkosky" are on 
antidepressants, and this is what happens when they mix alcohol with them. 
This officer asked the male who identified himself as "Salavantis ' s Son" 
that his Mother and Sister needed to vacate Mohegan Sun property per 
Security personnel . The Male complied with the request and eventually was 
able to get the Salavantis , Dompkosky and Evers to vacate t he property . 
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